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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 10:39 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: FW: FW: Protect South Dakota's land and future generations from the Dakota Access 

Pipeline

Please post this in the Dakota Access docket, HP14‐002, under Comments and Responses. 
 
‐Patty 

-------------------------------------------  
From: Carissa Lick[   
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2015 9:13:33 PM  
To: PUC  
Subject: Re: FW: Protect South Dakota's land and future generations from the Dakota Access Pipeline  
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

 
I am writing to strongly oppose any permits to be granted to the Dakota Access Pipeline, a project that would 
take advantage of South Dakota land for the profits of people outside of our state and possibly even nation. We 
should protect our lands and the families living and working on them, not endanger them, their livestock, and 
their crops by placing them in such close proximity to crude oil. Even the most rigorous safety and inspection 
standards are no guarantee of safety, and pipeline leaks and accidents are a reality we must be ready to face. 
Building this pipeline would serve no real benefit to the people of South Dakota but would put us and our 
natural environment at risk. It is especially disheartening that landowners might receive a measly one-time 
easement for their lands' use in spite of the permanent nature of the pipeline's use. Please stand up for the rights 
of South Dakota landowners, future generations, and the flora and fauna of this land. 

Sincerely, 
Carissa Lick 

 

Marion, SD 57043 009092
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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 10:55 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: FW: HP14-002

Please post this response to Lick in the Dakota Access docket, HP14‐002, under Comments and Responses. 
 
‐Patty 
 

From: PUC  
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 10:54 AM 
To:  
Subject: HP14-002 
 
Ms. Lick: 
 
Thank you for your message regarding the Dakota Access Pipeline. It will be posted in the South Dakota Public 
Utilities Commission's formal pipeline siting docket, HP14-002, under Comments and Responses. Here is a link 
to the docket: http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/2014/hp14-002.aspx  Since this is an open 
docket before the commission, correspondence is posted in the open, public docket so that the other 
commissioners and all parties to the case have access to it. 
 
You may be in interested in this Pipeline Siting Info Guide: 
http://puc.sd.gov/commission/Publication/pipelinesiting.pdf  and Dakota Access Pipeline FAQ: 
http://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/2014/hp14-002faq.aspx 
  

Chairman Chris Nelson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
www.puc.sd.gov  
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